
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Provision for the children of key workers 

Thank you all so much for the cooperation and goodwill you have all exhibited these past few 

days, these are testing times for us all but for you, as key workers, they are particularly 

challenging. 

We are writing to you to let you know that we have decided that it makes more sense to pool our 

resources and efforts and to therefore identify one single site for provision of key worker children 

in Avanti’s three schools in the Harrow area. To this effect we will be making the following 

changes with effect from Monday 30th March 2020: 

 Pupils from Avanti House Primary and Avanti House Secondary schools should attend Krishna 

Avanti Primary School, Camrose Avenue, Edgware, Middlesex. HA8 6ES. 

 Pupils from Avanti House Primary and Avanti House Secondary schools should arrive at 

Krishna Avanti Primary School for 9.00am. Pupils will need to be collected promptly at 2.30pm.  

 Pupils from Krishna Avanti Primary school should arrive for 8.00am and will need to be 

collected promptly at 2.30pm. 

 Lunch will be available for all pupils.  

To acknowledge receipt of this letter and to help us plan for next week we would be grateful if you 

could complete the brief online form – https://forms.gle/pUEwiwrBL85H2QhG6 by 17.00pm 

today (Thursday 26th March 2020).  We apologise for the tight deadline but I hope you can 

appreciate that we do urgently need numbers in order to ensure we have sufficient protocols in 

place during this sensitive period. 

Easter holiday period 

We plan to keep the provision for children of key workers open from Monday 6th April 2020 to 

Friday 17th April  2020. The venue will be Krishna Avanti Primary School and we hope to provide 

more details about what we will be offering later next week. 

If you have any particular questions or queries, please feel free to contact us directly via phone or 

email.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Bindu Rai, Shriti Bellare and Simon Arnell 
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